
 

                      PUBLIC NOTICE 
DATE:  June 3, 2020 

PROJECT:    Dougherty Drive NE Reclamation Project 

REPORT UPDATE:   Thursday, June 4th through Friday, June 12th 

DURATION:  7:00 am – 7:00 pm, Monday – Friday   

 

• NATURE OF THE WORK:  Replacing the driving surface, adding sidewalk and 
pedestrian friendly lights to the west side of Dougherty Dr. NE 

REVISED ACCESS AND TRAFFIC CONTROL:  The only section that will remain close 
is between Walsh Ave. NE to Ramsey Street NE.  Dougherty Dr. NE is projected to be 
open up to full traffic by the end of the working day on Friday, June 5th 

WORK ANTICIPATED FOR THE WEEK 

Complete installing new guardrail 

Traffic control markings (stripping) weather permitting will happen on Thursday, June 11th. 

Lighting will be installed by the end of July. 

There will be interment lane closures for the remaining work, but the street will stay open. 

THIS WILL BE THE LAST OF THESE NOTICES.  THANK YOU ALL FOR YOUR PATIENCE 
DURING THIS CONSTRUCTION WORK.  WE HOPE YOU WILL ENJOY IT! 

CONTACT INFORMATION:  Contact the Castle Rock Public Works Department if you have any 
questions or concerns.  Contact options are as follows: 

 Email:  crpwd@ci.castle-rock.wa.us, Phone:  360-274-7478 
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